
Jumpstart Kindy Orientation Program

Kindy Orientation - Internal

Office Display - Room 9

Jumpstart Kindy Orientation Program

Internal transition for current ECE

SRC hosting inter-primary school STEM

competition

Newsletter - Room 14

STEM Fair

School Disco

Year 6 Graduation




Ashburton Drive Primary School
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School Hours



Monday - Friday 

8.45am - 2.45pm



Recess: 10.55am - 11.15am



Lunch: 1.15pm - 1.45pm



Final Bell: 2.45pm







21st November

23rd November

25th November

29th November

30th November

1st December

2nd December

9th December

Only 4 weeks of the academic year left! Teachers are busily preparing reports and

end-of-year events. Students are busily displaying their academic and social skills

for their teachers.

 

Hoodwinked
What a truly outstanding performance from our talented students. Many hours of

rehearsal went into this production including; dance, song, movement and our

speedy backstage crew. This event has been supported by many staff throughout

the year and on the night, all of whom were celebrated on the closing evening. To

our parent volunteers, we cannot thank you enough for your incredible generosity

of time and resources. We have many talented parents with expertise and skill that

we were lucky enough to have assisting.

 

A massive shout out to Mr Dave Rupe, former gardener and puppeteer and current

volunteer of everything Arts, AND, Mrs Nelomie Ranasinghe. Mrs Ranasinghe has

ensured everything from the licensing to the performance was as professional as

possible. Students, staff and parents applaud you Mrs Ranasinghe.

Dear parents and caregivers,
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Kindy Orientation
Today we had our first session with our new and returning families. Parents attended to hear form our external agencies and create

the best start for their little people next year. Thank you to our health nurse, a representative from the Gosnells Parent Centre and

a representative from Camp Australia. We look forward to meeting our new enrolments next week for their very first visit.

  

Class placements and enrolments
Staff Planning for 2023 has begun. It is imperative that we have accurate student enrolment numbers in order to create our class

structures. If you know your child/ren will not be attending ADPS next year, please notify the office as soon as possible. Students

remain on our system until the new enrolment at another school is complete, but this early notification assists greatly with our

planning. Also, if you are aware of new students who may be joining us please encourage them to complete the enrolment process

as soon as possible, particularly Kindergarten. 

When considering a class placement request, please do not assume our teachers will be in the same class or year levels they are

currently as some changes to this are always necessary. It is important to note the complexities involved in establishing classrooms

and that parent requests are one of a number of pieces of information considered when arriving at class placement decisions.

These requests must be for educative reasons and are required, in writing, by the 3rd of December 2022. Via email:

ashburtondrive.PS@education.wa.edu.au or a note dropped into the office. While we will do our very best to accommodate all

requests, it is not always possible to do so.

Monkey Mind
We would like to publicly thank and acknowledge one of our relief staff, Ms Rebecca J Palmer. Ms Palmer has written and published

a children’s book which has been shortlisted for Book of the Year 2022 - Speech Pathology Australia. Congratulations Ms Palmer

and thank you for donating a copy of Monkey Mind to the school.

Positive Behaviour Support Focus Term 4 Week 7 & 8 is “Accept Differences” 
Week seven and eight of Term 4 the focus of our PBS lessons (Positive Behaviour Support) is to “Accept Differences" and was taken from our

focus area of Participate Positively by Darmoorluk. Please support us by discussing this with your children and encouraging them to 'Accept

differences' both at home and school.

Avenues for Information
There are so many school events taking place this term. Please stay up to date with the latest information by ensuring you are connected to

Connect. Both the Primary School and P&C are on Facebook, please find us there for updates and notices. The school website can be found at

https://www.ashburtondriveps.wa.edu.au/
 

Kind Regards

Heather Fallo

 Principal 

https://www.ashburtondriveps.wa.edu.au/


Room 2





Class Article - Room 2

In Technologies this term, Pre-Primary students have been learning about

food and fibre production, exploring how different forms of plants and

animals are used in everyday life for food, clothing and shelter. In

conjunction with the topic of Healthy Eating in Health lessons, students

designed and recorded the process of making fruit kebabs.

 We would like to share some photos of this activity with you.









School Chaplain News



Merit Certificate & Medallion Winners - Week 6

Lachlan Jackson Holly Kaine

Keira Hanis Isabella Alexia

Sabah Magenta Devin Jasmin

Aahil Isaac Deagan Nevaeh

Emari Kiesha-May Max Aleirah

Roma Shayden Kyron-James Rome

Green BlockStrickland Block

Draffen BlockMedallion

Adeeva Rylan Zyla Ehsan

Bikramjit Arenne Makayla Laura

Levi



The P&C would like to say what an incredible job the cast and crew did at the musical Hoodwinked, it was brilliant!! There is

so much talent at this school!!

We hoped you enjoyed the pre-show drink, food and chat provided by the P&C.

Our next P&C general meeting is on Tuesday 22nd November at 6pm, in the School Staffroom, it’s never too late to join in!!

We would love to see you there.

The disco is fast approaching and on Monday November 21st pre-orders will be sent home, so keep your eyes peeled for that.

Add the date to your calendar: Friday 2nd December 5-6:30pm Kindy- Year2 7-9pm Year 3 –year 6. 

Cost pre-orders $8 (includes entry, sausage sizzle & juice box or water) or $5 entry only.

 

We are also looking out for some volunteers to assist at the disco, please email adpspc@gmail.com, Facebook message or see one of us

at school and we can add your name to our list. This would really help the disco run smoothly.

 

Our Christmas raffle is gathering some great prizes, did someone say Xbox? We will sneak some photos on Facebook very, very soon!

Keep an eye out for tickets they will be handed out very soon.

 

Pre-order forms & raffle tickets will go home with your child. If it’s lost, we will have copies in the office or on Facebook for you to print

and return.

 

Thank you and what a way to end the year. Have you considered joining the P&C? We would love to have you on board to make the

events we do even more successful!!!

 

Kind regards

Yvonne

P&C Secretary

P&C News

P&C General Meeting



When: Tuesday 22nd November 
Time: 6.00pm

Where: School Staffroom 

Uniform Shop

Uniform shop open for kindy orientation Wednesday 23rd & 30th November at 8.30am.

Uniform shop last open day for term 4 Friday 2nd December.







We are accepting New year 2023 uniform orders, get in early to avoid disappointment as our suppliers close over the

Christmas break and extra wait times may occur. 
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